
 
 

 

24th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Leavers’ Hoodies 2025 

 

We are delighted to offer you the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 2025’ Leavers 

Hoody for your child.  We are working with DecoStitch this year and know this will be 

a wonderful keepsake to celebrate our children’s time at Dothill Primary School.  

 

The Hoodies will have a large ‘25’ print on the back, containing the names of all 

students in the year group and there is also an option to personalise with their initials 

on the front of the hoody.  Students can pick from a choice of 36 different colours.  

 

Orders are to be placed online, directly with DecoStitch using the link below: 

https://www.decostitch.co.uk/products/school--club---other-shops/school-

leavers/dothill-leavers  

 

Orders must be placed by Friday 4th July.   
 

IMPORTANT: When you get to the Collection Options, please tick for the order to be 

delivered to the school.  Once all the hoodies are ready, they will be delivered to the 

school and distributed in readiness for the children’s last week.   

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Thomas has agreed that all Year 6 children can wear their hoodies, in place of 

their fleeces, once received. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year 6 Parents Group 
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